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TORAH BOWL SEASON HAS BEGUN AS STUDENTS DISPLAY THEIR TORAH 
KNOWLEDGE AS WELL AS THEIR MIDDOT

The Torah bowl season has officially begun! Each year, our boys and girls Torah Bowl teams compete in 
their divisions to show off their knowledge of a particular sefer of Chumash and its corresponding Rash-
is. The girls had their first meet this week, and aside for showing off their love of Torah, they displayed 
beautiful middot.  Students also have an opportunity to prepare for the meets together by participating 
in a weekly Vaad.  Torah bowl is a wonderful opportunity for those who are interested in learning extra 
Torah to come together and bond with other like-minded individuals across grades.


